North Cedar Community School District
Employee Group Benefits

Objectives and General Instructions

As a new hire at North Cedar CSD, you are being asked to select one of three health insurance plans offered by the District, along with a choice of two “cafeteria plan” options. You must make these choices during this so-called New Hire Enrollment period which ends yet this week, with a coverage effective date of September 1.

The District offers a choice between three health plans. All staff members must choose one of those plans. Often a spouse will cover other family members by electing coverage from where the spouse works. There are ten items we encourage you to read which provides a review of health insurance terms, descriptions of the basic benefits for all three health plan choices, and a description of the process of completing applications. The actual applications can be obtained from either Carrie Fortin or Jean Esbaum at the District business office.
The last four items describes the terminology of a Section 125 cafeteria (flexible spending) plan. The Summary Plan Description for the plan will give you a more thorough explanation of how the flexible spending plan will benefit you. And finally there is a brief description of the election process.
We understand that much of this material will be new to you. If so, please do not hesitate to call our Third Party Administrator that we know will do their best of explain things in detail and will answer every question you might have. There is a saying there is no such thing as a dumb question, which of course is not true! We can almost guarantee that the gentleman we’ll ask you to call will bring you to a place where you’ll feel comfortable making good choices.

Please call Bob Hanna, with P.R.I.M.E. Benefit Systems, in Cedar Rapids. His direct number is 319-294-4044. If you would prefer to call him in the evening so that your spouse can be in on the conversation, just call this number and tell them when you’d like to have a conversation in the evening. If Bob does not answer his phone, generally Connie Cooper will intercept your call and will arrange a phone conference.
Welcome to the North Cedar Community School District. We hope you have a really good school year.
